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Hello, 

I am writing this email to share my disapproval of a rate increase from IWMC. We do not
need another increase in fees and services at this time. We are already paying high taxes and
service fees during a challenging periods in our economies. 

Please reverse this request for an increase is service fees for IWMC. 

Sent from my iPhone. 




